Ezeanxim, Richard, EMNRD

From: Joseph Galluzzi <jgalluzz@bim.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 2:31 PM

To: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD

Subject: BTA 9418 JV-P Vaca Draw #1 30-025-33639

Mr. Ezeanyim,

The BLM would like to withdraw our objection letter for the conversion of BTA’s 9418 JV-P Vaca Draw No. 1 well (API#
30-025-33639) to a SWD well. Do you require a formal letter from our office or will this email suffice?

We are aware this case has already been decided, but would like to “clean up” the paperwork.
Please advise.
Thanks,
-joe
JOSEPH GALLUZZI

Geologist

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
New Mexico State Office
301 Dinosaur Trail

P.O. Box 27115

Santa Fe, NM 87502-0115

Ph: 505.954.2145
Fx: 505.954.2136

www.blm.gov/nm




